
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Cougar  

Chronicle 

September 26, 2018 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Thur Sept 27 
4:15 pm Volleyball 
vs. Redwood Falls 
 

Sun Sept 30 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School   
 

Mon Oct 1 
7:00 pm Board of 
Education 
 

Tues Oct 2 
3:45 pm B team 
Volleyball at True 
Light 
 

Wed Oct 3 
8:30 am Chapel 
 

Volleyball Home Match on Thursday:  The Samuel volleyball team will host the 
Redwood Falls Lions  on Thursday at 4:15 PM.  The B-team has a match at True Light 
next Tuesday at 3:45 PM. Come cheer on the Cougars! 
 
Flu Shot Clinic: ACMC is working with our school to give the seasonal influenza 
vaccine to students in grades K-8.  This vaccine will protect against the influenza strains 
that are expected to circulate this year.  Our clinic is scheduled for Thursday, October 
11th.  More information and consent forms will be sent home today. 
 
Vision/Hearing Screening:  Mrs. Flock will conduct vision and hearing screenings 
on Thursday, October 11th.  Be sure your student wears their glasses that day. 
 
Volleyball Results:  Marshall vs. Lynd September 20, 2018 
The B team won all three of their games. 
1st game 25-22 
2nd game 25-17 
3rd game 15-7 
The A team won all three of their games also 
1st game 25-14 
2nd game 25-16 
3rd game 25-17 
Our serves were pretty good. 
Good job girls! Lets win all our games! 
 
SMSU Homecoming Parade:  Our school will have a float in the SMSU Homecoming 
parade on Saturday, October 6th.  If your child would like to ride on the float please fill 
out the permission slip that was sent home with your student today.  We will line up by 
Independence Park between 10:30-10:45 AM.  Right now only the outside lanes of  
Highway 23 at Lyon Street are open so you can enter by taking a right onto E. Lyon 
Street or use Jewett Street. Your child will be dropped off at the Marshall 
Independent on the corner of 5th and Main Streets.   
 
Biking:  PTF invites everyone to bike from Camden State Park towards Marshall to 
Wayside Park, located across from Klein Acres. This will take place on Sunday October 
7th at 1:00 p.m.  You can either drop your child off behind the park office and pick them 
up at the Wayside park or ride along with your child.   If you drop them off, you do not 
need a State Park Sticker.  We recommend that any child 1st grade and younger be 
accompanied by an adult.  Please RSVP to Hannah Prahl so we know how much water/
snacks to provide. If you have any questions, feel free to email her as well.    
prahlmh@yahoo.com 
 
Scholastic Book Fair is Coming!  The Scholastic Book Fair will be held November 
5-9.  Please watch your future emails and the Cougar Chronicle for more information. 

September 
Birthdays 

 
Lucas Grohs-2 
Evelyn Prahl-6 
Kiptyn Kesteloot-8 
McKenna Brunsvold-
17 
Katherine Prahl-19 
Natalie Noble-22 
Isaiah Prahl-24 
Christian Placsencia-
25 
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